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Informational Notice 
 

The Village of Rhinebeck would like to inform the residents that the final 
pickup of leaves will be done on Friday, December 16, 2011.  The Village 
requests that no more leaves be put out after that date and thanks everyone 
for their cooperation. 
 
Gail Haskins 
Village Clerk  
  

 
 
 
 
 


